
   
   

 

 

 

 

June 2024 

Welcome to 1st Grade! The first Grade teachers at Woods are looking forward to having you in class 
next year.  

Because our supply budget will not support all of the activities we have planned for this year, we are 
seeking the voluntary donation of supplies which your child can utilize throughout the year.   

Recommended individual student supplies:   
● full-size backpack 
● plastic, rectangular pencil box (8X5 - approximate size, see example below) 
●            headphones (for daily use with the laptops, see example below) 
 
We also have needs for “community” supplies which are utilized by all of our students and we would 
greatly appreciate your voluntary donations.  
 
Community supplies: 
● gallon and quart size ziplock baggies 
● pencils (pre-sharpened preferred) 
● glue sticks (each student will use 8 or more of these per year) 
● crayons (16 or 24 size box) 
● Crayola multicultural crayons 
● baby wipes 
● kleenex 
●            dry erase markers, thick size     
● white, rectangular erasers 
● crayola washable markers 
● highlighters 
 
 

Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow us to provide your child 
with additional experiences which will enhance their education. Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Respectfully yours, 

First Grade Teachers 

 


